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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Hancock Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, January 23, 2023 at 6:00
p.m. for the purpose of discussing the proposed Solar & Wind Ordinance. All properties located within the
Corporate Boundaries of the City of Hancock are subject to the ordinance. The hearing will be held in the
City Council Chambers, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, MI. Written comments can be mailed or dropped off at
City Hall, Attn: City Manager, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, Ml 49930 or emailed to
manager@cityofhancock.net. Written comments need to be received by 1-20-2023. A copy of the proposed
Solar & Wind Ordinance is on file at City Hall.
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